Recreation Commission Regular Meeting Wednesday, May 4, 2022 DRAFT

- 2 The regular Recreation Commission meeting was held Wednesday, May 4, 2022 at the Stowe Arena Community Room starting at 5:00 P.M.
- 3 Members present: Lynn Altadonna, Dave Rogers, Ryan Thibault, Forrest Shinners, Matt Frazee. Absent: Adam Rice, Brett Loomis, Ed Stahl
- 4 5:32pm called to order. Agenda Approved.
- 5 No quorum for minutes to be approved.
- 6 Lynn started meeting by introducing and welcoming Forrest Shinners to the commission. The group discussed what the RC has been working on and described the process regarding the study for Memorial Park. Lynn and Dave brought up that if it does not work for a new Recreation Center at Memorial Park, the Town should engage with the Stowe Swimming Hole to see if there would be a collaboration possibility.

7 Youth Recreation Commission Member

8 Matt presented proposed amendments to the Recreation Commission bylaws to add a seat reserved for a Stowe High School youth for one year terms. Matt was approached with the request by Katherine Lewton and other members of the Stowe Quality Youth committee. After discussion Forrest motioned to recommend the amendments to the Selectboard, Dave seconded and all were in favor.

9 Annual Commission appointments

- 10 Matt provided a review of all members terms and Lynn requested that other members consider taking on roles of Chair and Vice Chair. Lynn suggested that further discussion be tabled until June meeting when more members are present.
- 11 No other business.

6:34p Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully Submitted Matt Frazee